
Released Time for Religious Instruction 

 

Pursuant to Board Policy JEFB and Ohio Law, students may be provided “Released Time” from 

school to attend a course in religious instruction conducted by a private entity off District 

property. 

If you are a sponsoring entity that would like to submit a proposal that meets the guidelines 

outlined in the policy referenced above, please contact the Office of the Deputy Superintendent 

at (614) 921-7013 or email norma_mcnamee@hboe.org. 

 

http://go.boarddocs.com/oh/hilliard/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CJXFXM414600

